
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment
Date: June 27, 2017 12:10:57 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-26-17 11:12 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-26

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
John Blair

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As a senior, living on a fixed income, I find it hard enough to pay all my bills. To have the provincial
government lower delivery charges and hydro rates, although not a good financial decision, was a
welcome suprise on my hydro bill. Now Hydro One is trying to push the rates back up. I find it hard to
accept that if I don't use any hydro I still have to pay delivery charges and pay for hydro that is lost in
that delivery. I can guarantee that my CPP and OAS won't increase by the same percentages as the
proposed delivery charges.

-- Attachment --
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